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29 March 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Year 11 Easter School w/c Monday 18 April 2022 

I am delighted to write to you regarding our Year 11 Easter School 2022. This event will take place 
between April 19 and April 22. There will be two sessions each day beginning at 9.30am, this time 
is co-ordinated to match the arrival in the village of the No.25 bus at just after 9.10am. Each subject 
session will last for 90 minutes and there will be a short gap for refreshments between the sessions. 
The timetable is included below. 
 

Session Tuesday 19 Wednesday 20 Thursday 21 Friday 22 

SLT A.Hartley A.Hartley J.Hills E.Bliss 

1 
(09.30am-
11.00am) 

 

English 
Literature 

Mrs Hussain 
Miss Jackson 
Mrs Grewal 

History 
Miss Shepherd 

Drama 
Mr Harte 

 

Maths 
Mrs Chopra 
Mrs Gopal 

2 
(11.15am-
12.45pm) 

French 
Miss Biddiss 

 

Science 
Mrs Hardman 

Miss Kirby 

Geography 
Mr Yarwood 

English 
Language 

Mrs Hussain 
Miss Jackson 
Mrs Grewal  

3 
(1.00pm-2.30pm) 

 

  Triple 
Science 

Mrs Hardman 

 

 
We have decided to run this event as Easter is very late this year and after the students return to 
school after the break there are only 14 school days until the examinations begin in earnest. 
Therefore, we hope these concentrated revision sessions will give students a much-needed boost 
to their revision and subsequent chances in the final examinations. Research has proven that one 
of the most effective final revision techniques is the practice of examination style questions and 
the revision sessions will therefore have a focus around question technique and practice.  
 
We encourage all students to attend our Easter School as we know it will be beneficial however it 
is not compulsory to attend, and parents should note that we will not be chasing any absentees.  
 
I will write to you nearer to the Easter holiday as a reminder of these sessions and I will be 
launching this event with the students during this week. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Andy Hartley 
Headteacher 


